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6th May 2020 

Dear Parents of Lower Sixth students, 

I would like to update you in relation to Careers lessons and advice for your daughter.  

Please note that Careers lessons recommence on the week beginning 11th May for Lower Sixth students. 

The lessons will mainly be ‘live’ on Teams but if your daughter is unable to join us then all notes will be 

available at the end of the week. 

To aid your daughter in the process of deciding the best option for her when she leaves The Ladies’ College 

we are recommencing Careers lessons earlier this year, they would normally start at the beginning of June. 

UCAS day was planned for the 15th June and we are still aiming to hold workshops for students on this day, 

virtually if we are not back in College.  

Although I was off on maternity leave at the time, I know you were invited to a Colleges in Partnership 

Higher Education Evening in March which was cancelled due to the Corona Virus. Please see a slightly 

adapted version of the presentation which would have been presented on the evening. This contains key 

information and dates. 

If your daughter is aiming to go onto University and, having read through the presentation, you still have 

queries then we are holding a question and answer session for you on Thursday 14th May at 8pm. If you 

would like to join this session we ask you do this through your daughter’s Microsoft Teams account. If you 

do not have access to your daughter’s Microsoft Teams account then please email 

edudin@ladiescollege.ac.gg and you will be set up as a guest for the evening.  

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss E. Dudin 

UCAS Co-ordinator & Sixth Form Careers 
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